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Dear friends and family,            19/1/2020 

Here an update from us again. We had 

a small break as we have been busy 

with raising funds and we had time with 

our friends and families during the 

festive season. We hope you had a good 

festive season as well. In January we 

continued our work by organizing a 

Bible Study. We hope by all our activities the youth in Jinja will learn more about Christ 

and will encounter Him in personal ways.  

 

As mentioned, we took a short break in December, as we 

needed funds in order to continue our work. We shared in 

churches, with some friends and family members and we 

made a GoFundMe page. It is still difficult to raise funds, 

but we thank God for the provision so far. Especially the 

fundraising in the Vineyard church in the Netherlands will 

be really helpful to our ministry. In the coming months we 

will keep on praying for funds, so that the work of the 

ministry will be able to move on well. Besides that, we organized a Bible Study on the 12th 

of January.  

 

The Bible Study took place in the St. Peter’s church in Wairaka, Jinja. It was a great 

opportunity to host an event in this church as the church is located in the center of 

Wairaka and it has a lot of space. We had a great afternoon in which Mr. Baskana 

Hannington from Liberty Church Ministries International 

shared on the topic "Knowing God". He encouraged the youth to 

read the word day and night and to live as living sacrifices to 

God. He told them to stay close to God as Christ lives in them. 

All of this was backed up by scriptures. A lot of students will 

be going back to school this week. We hope that the message of 

Mr. Baskana will help them when they go back to school and 

face all the temptations that come with that. In order to 

overcome the temptations of the body and the world we need 

to have faith in Christ and be rooted in Him. 
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In February we are going to continue our work. We are still in the process of prayer which 

activities we will host. We see that there is a need for so many different activities, so we 

want to do what God puts on our hearts. We feel really blessed that our organization 

already has had the opportunity to minister to both believers and non-believers. We want 

to keep on reaching out to them and encouraging them to live a Godly, healthy and 

productive life. 

 

Thanking:  

-For provision so that we were able to continue our 

work 

-For the youth that attended the Bible Study 

-For the good cooperation between the different 

members of the organization 

 

Praying: 

-For the Ugandan youth who will soon go back to 

school and face a lot of peer pressure 

-For provision on the long term and monthly 

supporters 

-For God’s guidance in every decision we make 

 

With kind regards,  

William, Ben-Alex, Joel, Anifu and Elise 

 


